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Hope everyone is having a great summer.  

We will be celebrating our 60th Anniversary at our Annual Jamboree, August 16th 

and 17th. We will have lots going on that weekend including 3D tournament, bal-

loon shooting, long distant shoot, prizes, raffles, games, food and much much more. 

I hope everyone can attend we will have something for every one of all ages.  If 

you would like to be on the 60th Anniversary committee please let me know by 

email at trentallen@windstream.net. We can always use your the help. If you don’t 

want to be on the committee but have some ideas you would like to share please 

email those to me also. We are also looking for donations for prizes, raffles, games 

and ect, if you would like to make a donation please let me know. We would like to 

make this a great event that everyone can enjoy. 

 

We just recently signed a new lease for the indoor range so we are good to go for 

another couple years. We will be doing some work on the lighting in the upcoming 

weeks. The outdoor range is being kept up and looking good. We do have a couple 

things we would like to sell out there, one being a deep freeze and the other is a 

trailer. If you are interested or know someone who is give me a call at 402-580-
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Target  Report  

We had a great time with the Spring Target League. The mix format was very pop-

ular as it gave everyone a different style each week. 

 

The Target League did open up some discussion about what targets and distances 

we should setup in the upper and lower range. Currently we have a mix of FHA tar-

gets with bricks setting the distance. The paint of the bricks is getting hard to see 

and some of the distances they are set at are not correct. 

 

It has been suggested that the paths should covered in wood chips. This will lower 

the amount that needs to be mowed and would make the trails less muddy after the 

rains. It would also cover the bricks and make them unusable. Several people have 

told me they don't use the bricks anyway and either use a range finder or just men-

tally calculate the distance. 

 

So I am wanting to find out from our members how they would like to see the field 

course setup. 

•       Leave it the way it is and repaint the bricks; 

•       Cover with wood chips and set posts with distance; 

•       All animal targets or a mix of Field and hunter; 

•       Other options; 

Please let me know. I plan to make the majority of the suggested on the next 

work  day.  

mailto:trentallen@windstream.net


P R E S I D E N T  

T r e n t  A l l e n  

( 4 0 2 ) 5 8 0 - 0 8 0 3   

t r e n t a l l e n @ w i n d s t r e a m . n e

t   

 

T A R G E T  R E P .  

M i c h a e l  W e l s h  

( 4 0 2 )  4 1 9 - 1 2 8 4  

m w e l s h @ n e b . r r . c o m  

 

B O W H U N T E R  R E P .  

A d a m  J i r o v s k y  

( 4 0 6 ) 7 5 0 - 1 8 5 0  

s l a m d a m @ h o t m a i l . c o m  

 

T R E A S U R E R  /  S E C R E T A R Y  

K e l l y  A l l e n  

( 4 0 2 ) 4 1 6 - 2 8 8 1  

k a l l e n 7 6 @ w i n d s t r e a m . n e t  

 

R A N G E  M A S T E R  

G a y l e n  R o g e r s  

g r o g e r s 1 8 0 0 @ w i n d s t r e a m . n e t  

 

Y O U T H  E D U C A T I O N  C O O R .  

M i k e  Y o s t  

( 4 0 2 ) 5 6 0 - 5 2 8 4  

h u n t e r m i k e y o s t @ h o t m a i l . c o m  

 

W E B S I T E  C O O R D I N A T O R /  

N E W S L E T T E R  E D I T O R  

T i m K a l d a h l  

t k a l d a h l 2 0 0 0 @ g m a i l . c o m   

 

 

 

Board Members 

Board Meeting 
 

July 21, at 7:00 p.m. 

Outdoor Range 

725 Carlton Dr. 

Treasurer  Report  

May/June 

 Income 

May/June 

Expenses 
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Hope everyone has gotten their bows out and started shooting again.  We have 3d leagues on Tuesdays at 

630 at the outdoor range. Come out and shoot them. Would first like to give a huge thanks to Tim Kaldahl 

on helping with the 3d shoot.  I couldn't have ran it without him.  Thanks a ton Tim.  We had a great turn 

out for the shoot. We have our jamboree coming up in August.  So please come out and enjoy it. Also I 

would like to congratulate Randy Meyer on winning a pair of Brunton binoculars at the ASA Illinois pro 

am in a shoot off. Also I want to congratulate some members on winning the state marked and unmarked 

state 3d champions. Adam Jirovsky. Randy Meyer, Trinity and Karis Nunamaker on both marked and un-

marked. Michael Welsh, Jenny and Eli Nunamaker on the state marked. Congratulations. 

 

Adam Jirorsky, Bowhunter Representative 

Bowhunter  Report  

PRAIRIE BOWMEN T-SHIRTS FOR SALE!  
$12.OO SM-XL (Youth & Adult) 

$15.00 XXL & XXXL 

To Order Contact KELLY ALLEN @ 402-416-2881 or kallen76@windstream.net 

New Combinat ion  

The combination will be changed on Sunday July 20th. The outdoor range and indoor range will both be 

changed to          . This new combination is for members in good standings, if the combination does not 

appear in the blank above, then your membership is past due. Please contact Kelly Allen to pay so you 

can continue using the ranges. 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



We have three new memberships joining our club. 

Bryanna Koch    

Joseph Kerrigan and Family   

David Schuttler and Family   

New Members  

Elect ion Time  
 

Board positions up for election this year are President, Secretary/Treasurer, Bowhunting Coordinator, and Ed-

ucation/Youth Coordinator.  These are all two year terms.  

 

Board members shall not hold a leadership position in a competing organization. 

Board members shall participate in a minimum of three work days and shall shoot or help run two club events 

per year. 

Board members are responsible for tracking club property under their areas. Each board member shall sub-

mit an     inventory list to the President before the Budget Committee meets. 

Board members must be a club member in good standing for a minimum of four months. 

Board members will receive a free membership. 

Board members are expected to attend all board meeting. 

Board members shall promote all club functions and try to attend all club functions when possible. 

 

If you are interested in running for one of these positions you will need to attend the Annual Board Meeting, 

August 18th at the Outdoor Range at 7PM. At this time you will need to present a biography to be published in 

the September newsletter. The ballots for the election will also go out in the September newsletter and will be 

opened at the Annual Board Meeting, October 20th.  The winners will be announced at that meeting and pub-

lished in the November newsletter. 

 

If you have any question please contact Trent Allen at 402-580-0803. 

To help celebrate our 60th Anniversary and to promote Prairie Bowmen we are waiving the initiation fee for 

the months of July and August. If you have family or friend interest in joining please let them know no initia-

tion fee these two months. We offer 4 different memberships so there is one that works for everyone. 

Single- 18 and up - $96 

Family- 2 married adults plus children 17 and under or 1 adult plus his/her children 17 and under - $120 

Student/College- 18 and up must provide student ID - $75 

Youth- 17 and under with a guardian permission waiver signed - $75 

 

If you would like more info or to get an application please contact Kelly Allen at 402-416-2881 or 

kallen76@windstream.net 

No In i t iat ion Fee  
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Even ts  

Junior Olympic Archery / Adult Achievement Archery program. Learn the fundamentals of archery or 

improve current skills. Monday session starts July 7th.  Wednesday Session starts July 9th. Ages 8- 

adult are welcome. Session cost is $15 for members, $25 for non-members.  

Registration starts at 6:30pm; Shooting begins at 7:00pm. Equipment is provided if needed. Arm guard 

and finger tabs encouraged.  

Monday Session: 

Contact Mark Vanek (402) 470-0239 

Wednesday Session: 

Contact Michael Welsh (402) 419-1284 

 

 

R e g i o n a l  Ta r g e t  R e g i o n a l  3 D  

Our club Target Leagues will be starting on May 1st at 7pm, everyone is welcome to come shoot. Each 

week will feature a different aspect of target archery. If it rains the shoot for the evening will be can-

celled. Cost is $5.00 for members and $7.00 for non-members.  Registration starts at 6:30. 

  

If anyone would like to help with the target leagues please contact Michael Welsh. (402) 419-1284 

J OA D  /  A A A  ( T w o  N i g h t s )  

O u t d o o r  Ta r g e t  L e a g u e s  

O u t d o o r  3 - D  L e a g u e s  

Outdoor 3-D league has been going well.  The last two nights of the league will be on the first and the 

eighth.  We have had 10 to 12 shooters each night, so there is plenty of room for more people.  We start 

shooting at 6:30.  The cost is only $5.00 for members and $7.00 for non-members.   
 

 
Jul 18-19 Cornhusker State Games, Lincoln Jul 5-6 Big Indian, Wymore 3D 

Jul 23-27 USA Archery Nationals, Ohio Jul 12-13 Robinhood 3D-JCFremont Days 

Jul 30-Aug 

3 
NFAA Outdoor Nat'l, Yankton Jul 13 State Redding, Ahamo @ TwoRivers 

Aug 4-8 IFAA Worlds, Yankton Jul 18-19 Cornhusker State Games Lincoln 

Aug 10 State 900, Prairie Bowmen Jul 19-20 Golden Arrow 3D 

Sep 14 Fall JOAD Invite, Lincoln Jul 27 Quad 3D, Third City 

Sep 26-28 Texas Shootout Jul 27 Atlantic Iowa 3D 

Oct 18-19 Halloween 300, Prairie Bowmen Aug 1-3 NBA Jamboree @Halsey 

Oct 25-26 ORION Halloween 300 Aug 2-3 Big Indian, Wymore 3-D 

Nov 15-16 Thanksgiving 300, Lincoln Aug 10 3-D Litchfield 

Nov 22-23 Harvestor 300 Third City Aug 16-17 Prairie Bowmen Jamboree 



O U T D O O R  R A N G E  

7 2 5  C a r l t o n  D r i v e  

 

July 2014 

Issue 

Tim Kaldahl 

5318 Stockwell St. 

Lincoln, NE,68506  

We are on the Web 

www.Prairiebowmen.org 
Stamp  

Here 

 

Missing something? Found something? Arrows, jackets, and note-

books keep showing up at both the indoor and outdoor range. Be 

sure to leave found items on the desk or bench.  

Lockers Available 
 

We have several lockers 

for rent at the indoor 

range. Cost is $50 per 

year. Contact Trent Allen 

at 402-580-0803.  

L o s t  a n d  Fo u n d  

I N D O O R  R A N G E  

3 4 5  S.  1 4 T H  S T.  

E - M a i l  L i s t i n g  

There is often important news that happens faster 

than the newsletter. Don’t miss out! If you haven’t 

been receiving e-mail form the club, then make 

sure we have your current e-mail address.  

Contact Kelly Allen at kallen76@windstream.net 

to confirm your e-mail.  


